
Briefs GCCF 

 Coming Soon! 

Estate planning guidance and 
document review 

Beginning June 17th, Sarah 
Gunkle, Trust Attorney at 
Grant County Bank will donate 
her time and expertise  one-
half day a month in the GCCF 
Office.    She will be available 
to visit with you to review 
your estate documents or as-
sist in planning.   

This is an opportunity to ask 
questions and investigate op-
tions in a non-threatening en-
vironment and this service is 
free to you.   

 All conversations with Ms. 
Gunkle will be held in con-
fidence. 

 There will be no pressure 
to donate to the GCCF dur-
ing the sessions. 

Call Sue-Ellen Borthwick at the 
foundation office at 620-356-
4223 on Tuesdays or Wednes-
days to set up an appoint-
ment. 

June, 2021 

Maybe you’ve been part of Grant 

County Gives. 

 As a donor 

 As part of an organization 

 Supporting an event 

 As a match fund donor 

Maybe you’re involved with Impact 

Ulysses. 

 Part of the Coalition 

 Part of the Opioid Task Force 

 As a leader in the school activities 

 In the Resist and Replace Group 

Maybe your favorite organization 

received a grant. 

Maybe your child received  a schol-

arship. 

Maybe you have a fund in the foun-

dation to support your favorite non-

profit. 

If you’ve participated in any of 

these activities, we welcome you 

under our umbrella. 

Think about remembering the GCCF 

with a gift in your will or trust docu-

ment to benefit your favorite organ-

ization long into the future. 
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